1™ November, 2011

Ms. Sandra Eastaugh,

Greater Norwich Development Partnership Manager,
PO Box 3466,

Norwich NR7 7NX

Dear Ms. Eastaugh,

Re: Community Infrastructure Levy Regulations 2011 (amended)
Preliminary Draft Charging Schedule Consultation

I have, only a few days ago, been informed of the above by a letter, given to me by a
friend, dated 28™ September 2011.

Having studied this letter, I am in agreement that these charges should be made and
would be pleased to have further information on the next stage and, if possible, a copy
of the Draft Charging Schedule publication in January 2012.

Yours sincerely,

R.A. Harris


diqhl
Text Box
 

diqhl
Text Box
   




